FAMILIES 

at the 

MILLENNIUM
Fathers Post-Separation Survey

Throughout the twentieth century, it has become increasingly common for children to grow up in families where parents have split up. For better or for worse, new family forms have emerged. New roles and relationships have grown up between children, fathers, mothers and other friends, relatives and partners.  

Previous research has examined some of these family changes from the point of view of mothers.  

This project is about the views and experiences of  FATHERS.
There are 2 parts to our study: 

· A survey 

· Interviews 

You can choose to participate only in the survey or to be in both parts. 

· The survey asks questions mainly about your current contact with your children and how satisfied you are with these arrangements.  In it, we are trying to get a snapshot of men in as wide a range of situations as possible, from those who have full time care of their children right through to those who have little or no contact.  We would also like to hear from men with children of all ages, from babies to adults.

· The interviews examine individual experiences across this range of situations in more depth. 

If you would like to take part in this survey, please 

phone Dr. Helen Barrett on 020 7631 6296

or email h.barrett@bbk.ac.uk 

or write to Dr. Helen Barrett, Psychology, University of London, Birkbeck College, FREEPOST LON14580, LONDON, WC1E 7BR

